
TATTENHALL STATEMENT 

On Monday, 26 June representatives from Tattenhall & District Parish Council, 
Tattenhall Park Primary School and Cheshire West and Chester Council (ward 
member and officers) met to discuss a direction for future working arrangements 
regarding the introduction of a perimeter fence around the school. 

Following the meeting, which was successful, it was agreed that the Parish Council 
and Primary School would work together to shape a local consultation about the 
introduction of the perimeter fence and access. 

The consultation will be conducted by Cheshire West and Chester Council and will 
be promoted by the Primary School and Parish Council. 

Ends 


